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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the announcement of the Press 
Release on Tertiary Education (Academic Education)- “Students’ Personal Statistical 
Questionnaire”, for the academic year 2019/2020, scheduled for the 24th of November 2020 is 
postponed. Additionally, the announcement of the Press Release on Tertiary Education 
(Technological Education)- “Students’ Personal Statistical Questionnaire”, for the academic year 
2019/2020, scheduled for the 27th of November 2020 is also postponed. The publication of the 
results of both surveys will be published in a single Press Release, since under law 4610/2019, 
Technological Institutions have been abolished. Simultaneously, the Press Releases for both 
surveys for academic years 2015/2016, 2016/2017, 2017/2018 και 2018/2019 that have been 
postponed, will be published. ELSTAT will inform users on the new publication date of the Press 
Releases with a new announcement. 
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